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October 20th, 2017 - Fort Mill, SC 

Many Utilities now include PL LED lamps on their rebate programs offering upwards of $7 per 

lamp. In response to the growing demand for rebate-qualified PL LED lamps, HyLite LED is proud 

to announce their new Type A PL LED series is now listed on the DesignLights Consortium (DLC) 

Qualified Products List (QPL).      

The Ballast-Compatible HyLite LED PL Lamps are available in Omni-Directional, Horizontal & 

Vertical Directional Illumination styles to retrofit any plug-in light fixture including Recessed Cans, 

Wall Sconces, Pendant, and Ceiling Fixtures.   

At 10W, the HyLite LED PL lamps can replace any 4-pin G24 18W, 26W, or 32W CFL by simply 

changing the lamp. No rewiring necessary. HyLite LED’s DLC QPL Listed PL series can also be 

dimmed when used with a dimming ballast, allowing quick and easy upgrades of dimmable 

recessed can lighting without changing dimmers or the ballast.   

 

About HyLite LED, LLC. 

HyLite LED, LLC prides itself on designing innovative and cost-effective lighting products for commercial and 

industrial applications. HyLite LED is dedicated to the preservation of our planet by offering Eco-Friendly, 

Energy-Saving LED Lamps, Retrofits, and Fixtures. For more information, please visit us at 

www.HyLiteLEDLighting.com, email us at info@arva.us, or call us at 803-336-2230. 
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